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ACADEMIC YEAR 2015 ASEAN SCHOLARSHIPS FOR THE PHILIPPINES  
 

The Ministry of Education of the Republic of Singapore is now accepting 

applications for admission for Academic Year 2015 ASEAN Scholarships for the 
Philippines (Secondary Three Level). 
 

The Scholarships aims to provide opportunity for students from the ASEAN 
countries to pursue their studies in Singapore which will lead to the award of the 
Singapore-Cambridge General Certificate of Education Advanced Level (GCE ‘A’ Level) 
or its equivalent Certificate.  
 

Interested individuals may apply online at the Singapore Ministry of Education 
website http://www.moe.gov.sg/education/scholarships/asean/philippines.  

 
Applicants who have completed the online applications must submit a certified 

true copies of their birth certificates, identity cards or passports (if any); and result 
slips for the last two years as supporting documents.  Original documents which are 
not in English must be translated; the translations must be accompanied by certified 
photocopies of the original documents.  All documents must be sent directly to the 
Singapore MOE on or before May 9, 2014. 
 

More information may be inquired from: 
 

The Ministry of Education Singapore 
1 North Buona Vista Drive 
Singapore 138675 

Robinson Road P.O. Box 746 
Telephone No.: (65) 6872 2220 
Fax No.: (65) 6775 5826 
Email Address: contact@moe.gov.sg 
Website Addresses: www.moe.gov.sg      

www.moe.gov.sg/aseanscholarships 
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